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Lane Closure on Hill Road over US‐23 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation will close the right eastbound lane of Hill Road 

over US-23 in Mundy Township starting Wednesday, April 28, 2021 for bridge work.  This lane 

is expected to be closed for one week.  Motorists are advised to proceed with caution.  Please 

contact Keith Brown, MDOT Davison TSC, at (810) 653-7470 if you have questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


